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07 December 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
Our school singing group is in high demand!  As well as singing on Saturday at the Senior 
Citizens’ Christmas Party we have also been asked to sing at The Freeman Hospital on Monday 
11 December by Daft As A Brush.  The arrangements are as follows- 
 
Journey to the Freeman Hospital 

 Arrive at school by the normal time of 8:45am wearing school uniform, decent shoes or 
boots and a coat. 

 Complete registration. 

 Leave school at 8:50am and walk to the bus stop opposite Chester Grove. 

 Get the X7 at 9:06amfrom Chester Grove to Longbenton HMRC Benton Park View. 

 Arrive at Longbenton HMRC at 9:30am and walk from the bus stop to the Freeman 
Hospital. 

 Arrive at the Freeman Hospital at 9:50am approximately to start singing at 10:00am. 
 
Journey back to school 

 Leave the Freeman Hospital at approximately 11:00am and walk back to Benton Park 
View. 

 Get the X7 at 11:30amfrom Longbenton HMRC Benton Park View back to Seghill. 

 Arrive back at school at approximately 12:00 noon. 
 
As you will be aware, the buses only run every half hour.  If we miss the 9:06 bus we will 
have to wait until 9:41am and we will miss our slot to sing at the hospital.  Please make sure 
your child is on time for school as we will not wait for late comers. 
 
The cost of the bus is £6.00 return for adults and £4.30 return for children.  We would be 
very grateful for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 to subsidise the cost of travel.   
 
Miss Meredith has volunteered to come in her own spare time to support us on this experience.  
If you would like to come with us, please let me know. 
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Please complete and return the reply slip attached by Friday 08 December to give permission 
for your child to take part in the singing.  Unfortunately, children who do not return a reply 
slip will not be allowed to take part in the singing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 
Child’s name ______________________________________________________________________________ red / blue 
 
Complete either section 1 OR section 2 
Section 1 
 
I give permission for my child to sing on Monday 11 December at the Freeman Hospital. 
 
By signing this consent form I agree to the following conditions- 
 

 I give permission for my child to travel there and back on the X7 bus with Miss Chappell 
and Miss Meredith. 
 

 I give permission for my child to be photographed with the other children in the singing 
group and for the photographs to be used by school, the Freeman Hospital and Daft As 
A Brush in local publicity opportunities and media. 

 
Medical conditions _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact telephone number for Monday 11 December ______________________________________________ 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________________  date ________________________________ 
 

OR 
 
Section 2 
My child will not be able to attend the event on Monday 11 December. 
 
Signed _____________________________________________________________ date ________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip by Friday 08 December. 
 


